
JANUARY 13, 2019    THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD�

 Office Hours:�

 Monday � Thursday 8:00am � 4:00pm�

Fridays � 9:30 � noon�

205�991�5488 • Fax: 205�991�5181       

www.olvchurchbirmingham.com�

Email: olvchurch@olvsch.com�

�

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE�

Saturday (anticipated)������������������4:30pm�

Sunday�����������7:00am, 8:30am, 11:00am�

�

WEEKDAY MASS SCHEDULE�

Monday�Tuesday��������������������������7:45am�

Wednesday�����������������������������������7:00pm�

Thursday���������������������������������������7:45am�

Friday��������������������������������������������8:15am�

�

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION�

Wednesday�������������������������6:00‒6:45pm�

Saturday������������������������������3:00‒4:00pm�

or by appointment��

�

OUR LADY OF THE VALLEY 

CATHOLIC SCHOOL�

�

205�991�5963�

�

HOLY HOUR ADORATION�

& BENEDICTION�

Every Wednesday��������6:00pm in Church�

�

40 HOURS ADORATION�

1st Thursday 7:00pm�

through 4:00pm Saturday�

�

BULLETIN DEADLINE�

Monday��������������������������������������10:00 am�

Our Lady of the 

Our Lady of the 

CATHOLIC CHURCH�

Valley 

Valley 

5514 Double Oak Lane  ·  Birmingham, AL  35242�
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WORSHIP & PRAYER 

Mass Schedule & Inten#ons�

�

MONDAY, JANUARY 14�

7:45 am Chapel��������������������������������������

�

Jacinto Morales�

TUESDAY, JANUARY 15�

10:00 am Church������������������������������������Fr. Gray Bean�

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 16�

7:00 pm Church�������������������������������������Sr. Mary Alicia McGinty�

THURSDAY,  JANUARY 17�

7:45 am Chapel��������������������������������������

�

Tom Greenhalgh�

FRIDAY, JANUARY 18�

8:15 am Church�������������������������������������

�

Jennifer Buchanan�

SATURDAY, JANUARY 19

�

4:30 pm Church�������������������������������������

�

Ted & EleanorKapalla�

SUNDAY, JANUARY 20�

7:00 am Church.�������������������������������������Parishioners�

8:30 am  Church�������������������������������������

�

Jerry Rhodes, Sr.�

11:00 am Church������������������������������������

�

Gloria O’Brien�

�

Welcome to Our Lady of the Valley 

Catholic Church�

All visitors and anyone interested in 

joining our parish are invited to meet a 

member of the Welcome Commi�ee in 

the Ves�bule of the Church a�er the 

4:30pm, 8:30 & 11:00am Masses on 

each third Sunday of the month.           

If you have ques�ons,                      

please call the office.�

�

Office: 205�991�5488�

�

Staff Directory�

�

���    ��

�

Msgr. Paul L. Rohling, Pastor x 211 �

    msgrrohling@olvsch.com �

�

�

Rev. Liju Paul Parambath,  Associate Pastor          �

    x219       lijufr@gmail.com�

�

  Deacons�

�

Deacon Bob Mar!n, x 212�

� or 408�1534; papamar!n@aol.com�

�

�

Deacon Robert Long, x 217 or cell   �

       532�1966 deaconrobertolv@gmail.com�

�

�

Deacon Dan Whitaker, �

       991�5488 x215  danwhit2106@a/.net�

�

������

Andy Rothery, School Principal 991�5963 x 232�

         arothery@olvsch,com�

�

Karen Portante, Admin Assistant  x210                          �

        kportante@olvsch.com  or    �

        olvchurch@olvsch.com�

�

Theresa Thienpont, Director of Music x220�

        tltpiano@olvsch.com�

�

Leslie Smith, DRE  x247�

       lsmith@olvsch.com�

�

Kathy Mar!n, CCD Secretary  x216�

        olvccd@olvsch.com�

�

Carol Cahill, IT Tech and  Webmaster�

        ccahill@olvsch.com�

�

Erin Holt, High School Youth Minister�

        eholt@olvsch.com�

�

Kathleen Keelin, Middle School Youth Minister�

        kkeelin@olvsch.com�

�

Mike Bridges, Facili(es Coordinator�

      991�5963   x239  mbridges@olvsch.com �

�

Family Prayer �

These families will be remembered at Masses during the week�

Monday, January 14�

The John Burke family�

The David Stone family�

The William Swatek family�

The Mike Contorno, Jr. family�

The Shirley Grimes family�

Tuesday, January 15�

 The John Ciza family�

The Cathy Bradford family�

The William Ray family�

The Richard Fisher family�

The Dyan Wells family �

Wednesday, January 16�

The Fred Elkourie family�

The Samelia Thomas family�

The Joseph Lovoy family �

The Anthony Zito family�

The Mark Reaves family�

Thursday, January 17�

The Charles Troncale family�

The John Boolos family�

The Raymond Giroux  family�

The Joan McKeown family  �

The Mickey Hardy family�

Friday, January 18�

The William Suling family�

The Peter Spaziani family�

The Robert Kirkland family�

The Patricia Rimington family�

The Paul Zimmernam family�
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�

Pastoral Corner 

SUNDAY,  JANUARY 13�

7:00 am � Mass : Church�

8:30 am � Mass : Church �

11:00 am � Mass: Church�

�

MONDAY, JANUARY 14�

7:15 am � Rosary : Chapel�

7:45 am � Mass: Chapel�

�

TUESDAY,  JANUARY 15�

10:00 am � Mass : Church�

�

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 16�

6:00pm � Confessions�

7:00pm � Mass : Church�

�

THURSDAY,  JANUARY 17�

7:15 AM � ROSARY: CHAPEL�

7:45 am � Mass: Chapel�

�

FRIDAY, JANUARY 18�

7:45 am � Rosary: Cry Room�

8:15 am � Mass : Church�

�

SATURDAY, JANUARY 19�

3:00 pm � Confession�

4:30 pm � Mass: Church�

�

SUNDAY, JANUARY 20�

7:00 am � Mass : Church�

8:30 am � Mass : Church�

11:00 am �Mass : Church �

�

5 Ways to Prepare Your Child for First Reconcilia7on�

It’s the !me of year when many young children are preparing to soon receive their first           

Sacrament of Reconcilia!on. This is a beau!ful Sacrament, ins!tuted by Christ as a way to 

offer us His Mercy and Grace. It is a very special !me for our children and as parents, it’s our 

primary responsibility to help prepare them for this soul�redeeming Sacrament. Here are five 

simple ways you can help your child prepare for their first reconcilia!on.�

Before your child receives the Sacrament of Reconcilia!on, it’s important they understand 

what it is and why we do it. Spend !me talking with your child about this great healing          

Sacrament.�

Read together with your child about when Jesus ins!tuted the Sacrament and gave his          

apostles the authority to forgive sins in His Name in the Gospel of John 20: 19 � 23. The Heal-

ing of a Paraly�c in the Gospel of Mark, chapter 2: 1 � 12, is also a good example of Jesus’s 

authority to forgive sins and an example of faith and trust in His healing power.�

Explain to your children that going to Confession is not about ge@ng into trouble; it’s about 

asking God for forgiveness and receiving God’s Grace to do be/er. Listen to your child’s        

ques!ons and encourage them to learn more by asking more ques!ons.�

Teach your child how to pray an Examina!on of Conscience each night before bed, or as oBen 

as !me allows. Some families do this together as a family before bed, silently reflec!ng on 

their days while mom or dad read the Examina!on out loud.�

There are many great examina!ons around. Try and find one that your child will understand. 

The Examina!on of Conscience for Children Using the Lord’s Prayer is very simple yet prods 

children to think more about their ac!ons. There is also a good one based on the                      

Ten Commandments and one for the Bea!tudes. Ask your child’s teacher for a copy.�

Prac!ce, prac!ce, prac!ce! Like with any sport, musical instrument, or other skill � con!nuous 

prac!ce is essen!al. The same is true for prepara!on for all the Sacraments. A Confession 

Guide for Children is available from your child’s teacher or can be found online.�

As your child’s first reconcilia!on approaches, take !me to role play with them what they will 

do in their real confessions. Except, you can tell them they don’t have to really tell you their 

sins � unless of course they really want to. Maybe you’ll finally find out who really took that 

item you’ve been searching everywhere for.�

Aside from prac!cing how to go to confession with your child, prac!ce actually going to        

confession as a family. As parents, we are the first educators for our children when it comes to 

our Faith. However, the best way to really teach our children about the Faith is to prac�ce it 

by living it out in our everyday life. Showing your child that you can take the !me to go to  

confession makes a deeper and longer�las!ng impression than all the hours you might spend 

talking or reading about it with them.�

Maybe even make it a family tradi!on, say on the first Saturday of each month or another day 

that works for your family. If you cannot make it during the !me of regularly scheduled con-

fessions in your parish, try a different parish nearby or ask your pastor if you can schedule a 

regular family confession !me. Add a li/le fun incen�ve and go out for ice cream or grab some 

pizza aBerwards and make it a family date night.�

Aside from all the talking, reading, and prac!cing, the most essen!al step in preparing your 

child � and yourself � for the Sacrament of Reconcilia!on is prayer. Through prayer, we join in 

an in!mate conversa!on with God. We ask Him to open our hearts to Him, show Him our 

weaknesses, and ask for His infinitely merciful forgiveness. Pray with and for your child, asking 

God to prepare him or her for this great Sacrament.�

Together, you can pray the Act of Contri!on with your child and also the Prayer to Your Guard-

ian Angel to help them make good choices and be ready to receive God’s mercy.�

Reprinted from CatholicMom.com with permission from author, Erika Marie.�
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�

�

�

Adult Choir�

�

Wednesday, January 16th �7:00 pm �Rehearsal: Church�

Sunday, January 20th � 8:00 am � Rehearsal : Church�

                                          8:30 am � Sing at Mass�

Children’s Choir�

�

�

Wednesday, January 16th  3:30 pm �Rehearsal: Church�

�

Youth Ensemble/CYO Choir�

�

Next rehearsal and mass TBA�

�

It’s never too late to join.  Please contact Theresa at 

991�5488 ext 4 for informa�on or email �

tltpiano@olvsch.com.�

�

Choir members and instrumentalists are always       

welcome.  All Music Ministry groups are welcome and 

encourage new members at any �me. �

�

                     �

�

�

January 19th  4:30 PM � January 20th 8:30 AM � January 20th  11:00 AM �

Server�

Anni McCarthy�CB�

Lacey Contorno�Server2�

Mary Elizabeth Madden�Server3�

Helen Macher � CB�

Emily Brown � Server 2�

Alexis Heard � Server 3�

Jaxon Bast � CB�

Chandler Norman � Server 2�

Grayson Norman � Server 3�

Extraordinary 

Minister�

Chris Whitaker � HHost (1)�

Kathleen Richards � HHost (2)�

Jake Herndon IV � Host�

Paul Ferli/o � Host�

Lloyd Winger � HCup (1)�

Paula Winger � HCup (2)�

Gayle McNally � Cup�

Mike Howard � Cup�

Debbie Blair � Cup�

Joe Smetek � Cup�

Michele Murphy � HHost (1)�

Theresa Cook � HHost (2)�

Sally Springrose � Host�

Mike Springrose � Host�

Grant Murphy � HCup (1)�

Diana Tschache � HCup (2)�

Helen Ware � Cup�

Steve Ware � Cup�

Eric Pohl � Cup�

Diane Alessio � Cup�

Joe Levio � HHost (1)�

Mary Lou Elward � HHost (2)�

Carol Cahill � Host�

Krista Long � Host�

Ed McGurk � HCup (1)�

Jan Naccari � HCup (2)�

Tim Ryan � Cup�

Branan Cahill � Cup�

Bob Grason � Cup�

Anne DeCastra � Cup�

Deacon�

Deacon Whitaker� Deacon Mar!n� Deacon Long�

Lector�

Kirk Sanford � Lector 1�

Mary Ann Tudisco � Lector 2�

Denise Shaw � Lector 1�

Jason Shaw � Lector 2�

Melton Parris � Lector 1�

Kristen Self � Lector 2�

Children’s Liturgy�

No Children’s Liturgy� No Children’s Liturgy� No Children’s Liturgy�

Mass Coordinator�

Chris Whitaker� Grant & Michele Murphy� Sharon Thompson�

We offer our prayers and sympathy to Zach  

Ma@ngly at the death of his mother, Roxanne 

“Too�e” Jurovich, on January 1, 2019. �

We offer our prayers and sympathy to Lindsay 

Nieves and family at the death of her grandmother, 

Anna Doris Bertella on December 31, 2018.             

We offer our prayers and sympathy to the family of 

Natalie Lavelle; her son, Kenneth (Emily), grandson, 

Paul (Jennifer) Lavelle and great�grandchildren      

Connor and Ellie at the death of their mother/

grandmother/great�grandmother on December 18, 

2018 in Louisiana. Natalie would have been 107 on 

December 25, 2018.                                                         

May their souls and all the souls of the faithful        

departed Rest in Peace. Amen. �
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 WEEKLY READINGS  AND PRAYER 

December 30, 2018�

�

Offertory: $14,054.63�

Debt Reduc7on: $11,055.00�

Century Club:  $750.00�

�

Christmas:�

$17,897.00�

�

January 6, 2019�

�

Offertory: $18,994.00�

RENEW OLV! : $4,925.00�

GOD WHO FORMED ME,�

Your living waters flow within me.��

They nourish my love for your Word.��

They inspire me to follow your Son and pour out my life for 

others.  I am ready to further your mission. Help me find the 

best way to share my gi�s�in service to you. Giving you glory 

will be my greatest joy.  In all that I do, may I proclaim your 

truth and give witness to your love.� I trust that you will be 

ever present�coursing through me and quenching�my thirst 

for your jus�ce; and mercy. May I forever be worthy of your 

life�giving call.    Amen.�

�

The JANUARY VOCATIONS WEEKEND is the second Sunday 

weekend, January 12/13.�

�

Thank you to the following families: Saturday (4:30pm) LLOYD 

AND PAULA WALKER; Sunday : (7:00am) the DEPEW FAMILY, 

(8:30am) the SPINA FAMILY, and (11:00am) BILL BAKER. 

These dedicated families will accept the Voca�ons Cross and 

Prayers at their specified Masses and will pray as a family   

before the Voca�ons Cross in their home for one month.�

�

If you would like to become a Voca�ons Cross Family in any 

upcoming month please contact Ken and Emily Lavelle 

(tel#967�5265/e�mail: lavelle_k@bellsouth.net).�

“Would you rather make road repairs or educate a deserving child in a Catholic School?”� I am not asking 

for money. I am asking you to take a few moments and dedicate your state tax liability to the educa7on of 

students in Catholic Schools.”�

C

2�

Opportunity�Scholarship Fund was created so more students can receive the gi� of Catholic educa�on in 

the Diocese of Birmingham. The mission of�C

2�

is to provide low�income families with the ability to choose a K�

12 school that best serves their children. Today, you can give the gi� of Catholic educa�on, and it won’t cost 

you a cent. Go to the website, follow the steps, and learn how you can redirect your tax liability and receive a 

dollar for dollar tax credit by visi�ng�csquaredscholarships.org. You may also contact Diana Urbina 

at�durbina@alosf.org or for immediate assistance call Bri Jackson at (843) 992�5704.�

�

If you have already made a reserva�on @MyAlabamaTaxes.com with another SGO it is not too late to 

change your selec�on to�C² Opportunity Scholarships.�

�

Please help with this beau�ful opportunity. Thank you and God bless.�

�

Christmas Flowers:�

In Memory�

�

O’Gara Family, Dean Family, Adeline Springrose, 

Mary Markus, Jeff Jackson, Robert & Pauline Falks, 

Warren & Muriel Jackson, Anton Beck, Sherra Dye, 

Pat Piazza, Frank Ippolito, Anna Ippolito, Mary 

Ann Piazza, Norman Ippolito, Jean Ippolito, Lena 

Gagliano, Joe Gagliano, Anthony Gagliano, Joe 

Ippolito, Maggie Scarpulla, Mary & Charles              

Robinson, John Treacy, Mary Ann Young, Jay 

Young, Jean & Mike Rudloff�

�

In Honor�

Cynthia Westbrook, Douglas Dean, Beth Casey�
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 PARISH NEWS 

�

On behalf of Father Liju, the OLV finance commi�ee, and the OLV debt 

reduc�on commi�ee,  I am pleased to announce that the�

�

Parish Social Hall debt has been paid off in full!! �

�

We are so thankful for your con�nuing generosity, as a 5 year               

campaign was completed in 2 years!!� As we start the new year, I ask 

you to con�nue your faithfulness and generosity in mee�ng the needs 

here at Our Lady of the Valley. May our Lord and  Savior Jesus Christ 

con�nue to bestow his blessings on all the families at OLV in 

2019.�           In Christ, Msgr. Rohling�

 � ��

�

To commemorate this incredible milestone, ALL parishioners are        

cordially invited to a�end a dinner celebra�on in the Social Hall on 

February 2, 2019 immediately following the 4:30pm mass.  �

�

RENEW OLV!�

Now that our debt has been erased, we now look towards the future 

to use our gi�s for the church to strengthen our parish, revitalize our 

ministries, energize the way we teach the faith, improve campus        

infrastructure, and serve the poor in our area.                                          

The new fund is called RENEW OLV!�
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PARISH NEWS 

��

��

��

��

��

Congratulations to the winners of the OLV LifeTeen 

High School Youth Group Sweepstakes�

�

1st Place � $1000 � Samantha Plumb�

2nd Place � $250 � Katherine Downs�

3rd Place � $100 in gift cards � Laura Barksdale�

�

Thank you all for your support of the youth group 

fundraiser and please pray for our youth and          

chaperones as they travel to Washington D.C. for 

the March for Life. �

�

OLV Youth Ministry�

  LifeTeen is the Youth Ministry 

program for 9�12th graders at 

OLV Parish. LIFE NIGHT begins at 

6 pm with dinner and fellowship 

in the Parish Center/Lunchroom.� �

�

SUNDAY LIFE NIGHTS �

13th � Cenacolo Community �

*Bring toiletries/household items �

to donate to the community�

��

20th � No Meeting (March for Life Trip)�

��

Wednesday Nights�

7�8:30 pm in the HS Youth Room�

16th � No Meeting  (March for Life Trip)�

23rd � Meeting � Theme TBA�

��

Erin Holt, HS Youth Minister � eholt@olvsch.com�

�

�

�

�

�

��

Edge is the Youth Ministry program for 6�8th graders 

at OLV Parish. It provides a safe fun place for youth to 

find a solid Catholic community, to get answers to 

their questions about faith, and, most importantly, to 

experience Jesus in a profound and personal way.  We 

meet in the MS Youth Room in the Parish Center from 

6 pm to 8 pm. Dinner will be provided. Parent Support 

is always appreciated.�

�

12th � Diocesean Service Day�

13th � Cenacolo Community �

19th �  Movies at Lee Branch�

               20th � No Meeting � MLK Day Holiday�

��

Kathleen Keelin,�

MS Youth Minister kkeelin@olvsch.com�

V�

L�

o�

New Grief Support Group Beginning 

January 14, 2019�

�

�A new�Grief Support Group�is forming�Monday,       

January 14, 2010,�6�8 PM�in Social Hall Room A. Our 

OLV group has been offering support and                 

understanding for those grieving the loss of their 

loved ones for many years. Many who are grieving 

the loss of a spouse, parent or sibling have found 

the strength and inner resources they needed to 

navigate through the difficult challenges of grief. We 

will walk this journey of grief towards hope and 

healing with you!�

Please register�by�contac�ng�Judy Hard-

er,�Phone�205 995�0825�or 205�903�5414 or 

email�jdharder@bellsouth.net.�

Mee#ng Reminder: �

�

The Parish Ministers to the Sick will have their              

quarterly mee�ng in the Social Hall, Room A, on     

Friday January 18 at 9:30 A.M.  Please e�mail Judy 

(juju42@charter.net) if you are not able to a�end 

this mee�ng. Thank you!�

�
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SCHOOL NEWS 

Give your Child a Blue Ribbon Catholic Education�

When you provide your children with Catholic education at Our Lady of the Valley Catholic School, you’ll be 

giving them a foundation built on faith, knowledge and service. The school’s excellence has been recognized 

with education’s highest honor � the U.S. Dept. of Education Blue Ribbon School of Excellence. OLV is the   

only Birmingham�area Catholic school to receive the honor. With faith as the cornerstone of OLV’s curricu-

lum, students excel in academics, athletics and the arts all while developing strong faith and a personal value 

system based on the Gospel message of Jesus Christ.� To learn more about preschool, elementary and middle 

school at OLV, prospective families may contact the office for a tour of the school at 205�991�5963 or go to 

www.olvbirmingham.com for more information.  Additional admission events are also planned including:�

Catholic Schools Week Mass and Open House on Sunday, January 27th with Mass at 11 AM and Open 

House immediately following 12 Noon�2pm�

Kindergarten Round Up on Sunday, February 10th from 12:30�2pm for prospective Kindergartners.�

A Shadow Day is scheduled on Friday, February 8th from 8:30am for prospective students entering grades 

1�8, but Shadow Days can be scheduled individually anytime! �

A Preschool Preview will be scheduled in the spring.�

Watch for more information about these admission events and discover how your children can benefit from a 

faith�filled education at OLV.  �

 �

Do You Have a Preschool�Age Child?�

If so, then consider early childhood education� in the OLV Preschool. There are programs for three and four 

year olds with convenient hours and the option for extended care as well.� For over 30 years, OLV preschool 

has offered an excellent curriculum combined with lots of fun, developmentally appropriate activities in a 

caring, faith�filled environment.� Children who begin their education by attending the OLV Preschool grow in 

their love of Jesus, discover a love for learning and form a foundation that helps them to transition with ease 

to kindergarten.� Registration begins soon, but call now for admission materials and get on our inquiry list! 

Discover more about the OLV preschool program at www.olvbirmingham.com, call 205�991�5963, or come to 

our Preschool Preview in the spring! Hope to see you there! �

��

OLV School Registration/Re�enrollment�

Registration for NEW students in Preschool 

through 8th grade for the 2019�2020 school year 

will begin in February.  Please call in January for 

a tour and admission materials and to get on our 

inquiry list.� Prayerfully consider providing your 

children with a Catholic education at OLV!�

Re�enrollment for current OLV School students 

for next school year will begin in mid�January.�

Join Publix Partners�

 during this Holiday season!�

Over the years, Publix Partners has contributed more 

than $30 million to over 4,500 schools giving back to 

support education. And giving is easy. Simply sign up 

for a Publix.com account (if you don’t already have 

one), select OLV School, then enter your phone num-

ber at checkout. We'll give back to OLV School! 

Thanks for your support!�

Make plans to attend the 2019 OLV B.A.L.L.!�

Mark your calendars now to join us for a Kentucky Derby�style B.A.L.L. in the OLV Social Hall on Saturday,              

April 6, 2019. �

 It will be a fun night of dinner, drinks, bidding and dancing to benefit our Catholic school!  Visit us at OLVBALL.com for 

sponsorship and donation options or for more information about this special event in our community.  Hope to see 

you there! �
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PARISH NEWS 

Altar Sodality Annual Linen Drive�

�

BRRR!!! It is getting cold out there. �Can you imagine if you didn’t have a warm blanket at night?    

Or sheets? �Or even a towel?�

�

Let’s help those who don’t have those things! �The Altar Sodality is hosting their annual linen drive 

to help the Guadalupian Sisters in Eutaw. �Please drop off blankets, sheets, towels to the church 

vestibule the weekend of January 19 & 20. �New only please!�

�

If you have any questions contact the Altar Sodality at�olvaltarsodality@gmail.com.�

�

The Padre Pio 

Prayer Group of 

Birmingham will 

meet on Saturday, 

January��26th at 

10am at Our Lady of Sorrows Cath-

olic Church in Homewood.� We will 

have Adora�on of the Blessed                        

Sacrament, Rosary, Prayers and 

Mass.� Won't you join us in prayer 

as we begin a New Year? Padre Pio� 

our Patron Saint � �would LOVE to 

have you join us!� For more             

informa�on, contact Angela  Kolar 

at 991�9554.� All are welcome!�

Va#can Tour 2020�

Join us on our next parish journey to Italy in June of 2020! We will fly into Milan, visit Venice, Florence and 

end the trip in Rome. We will arrive in Rome in �me for the start ot the Euro 2020 soccer tournament. While 

in Rome we will also be par�cipa�ng in a specially arranged visit to the tomb of Saint Peter and the               

Necropolis.     Come to our mee�ng on January 15th to hear more of the details. We will meet at 6:00pm in 

the OLV School Computer lab. RSVP for the mee�ng by emailing Kathleen Keelin at kkeelin@olvsch.com.     

We hope to see you there and share more informa�on about this very special pilgrimage!�

�

RSVP for the mee�ng at: h�ps://rsvp.e�ours.com/9a534vj�


